Empire Pipe Cleaning and Equipment Inc.
1788 N. Neville St. Orange CA. 92865

Office: (714) 639-8352 Fax: (714) 283-8578
www.empirepipecleaning.com

February 22, 2021

Mr. John Cordova
Superintendent

City of Hermosa Beach
1315 Valley Drive

Hermosa Beach, CA 90254

SUBJECT: Sanitary Sewer Maintenance and Video Inspection Contract Extension
Dear John:

Empire Pipe Cleaning and Equipment, Inc. is requesting a one-year extension to the
subject contract for Fiscal Year 2021/2022. We will maintain the same pricing that was
in effect for the contract pricing used in the 3™ year (July1, 2020 — June 30, 2021). We
have enjoyed a good working relationship with you and your staff and look forward to

working with you and your staff in the future.

Please let us know if you need any additional information concerning this extension.
Thank you for the opportunity.

Respectfully Submitted,

Craig Van Thyne
Vice-President




